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Candidate Statement for At-Large Member (Defense) Position – Oct. 1, 2025 - Sept. 30, 2028 
 

 

Dear WSBA Labor & Employment Law Section Members: 

I would appreciate your vote for a second term as one of the Defense/Private Sector 
representatives on the WSBA Labor & Employment Law Section Executive Committee. I have 
been honored to serve on the Executive Committee since 2022. I have also served as the 
Treasurer from 2023 to the present. 

I am currently a Principal in the Labor, Employment and Immigration group at Foster Garvey, 
where my practice focuses on counseling and representing companies in employment-related 
matters. 

If elected, I am excited about the opportunity to continue working collaboratively with other 
labor and employment law practitioners to provide you with impactful CLEs. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration, and I look forward to working with you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Kelly 


